






norms of customary international law by examining a broad range of
evidence.

We especially welcome draft conclusion 11 which takes a close look at the

relationship and interplay between treaties and customary international
law drawing several well founded conclusions on the mutual influence and

interaction between the two.

It is our understanding that the draft conclusions and their commentaries

will be a valuable and useful tool for all legal practitioners when faced with

the difficult task of identifying specific instances of customary international

law.

Mr. Chairman,

In conclusion, we would like to express our continued support for the work

of the International Law Commission.

Thank you for your attention!


